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ID #  
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To Whom It May Concern, 

 
Re: Vulnerable Sector Police Record Check 

 
This is to inform you that this Laurier student is registered for a 

Community Service-Learning placement course for Fall 2025 (September-

December). As a part of their course, they are required to complete an 

unpaid placement within a community organization or school.  The 

placements involve direct work with children, youth, people with 

disabilities, and/or older adults.  Placement sites therefore require 

students to have a Vulnerable Sector Police Check. Placements begin in 

September 2025 and will end in December 2025. 

 
If you require more information, please do not hesitate to contact me at the 

contact information listed below. 

 
Thank you, 

 

 

Lisa L. Jarvis 

Associate Director, Community & Workplace Partnerships  

ljarvis@wlu.ca 
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